
 

 
ROY COOPER  •  Governor 

KODY H. KINSLEY • Secretary 

MARK PAYNE  •  Director, Division of Health Service Regulation 

 
 

NC DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES • DIVISION OF HEALTH SERVICE REGULATION  

CONSTRUCTION SECTION 

LOCATION: 1800 Umstead Drive, Williams Building, Raleigh, NC 27603 
MAILING ADDRESS: 2705 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-2705 

info.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/ • TEL: 919-855-3893 • FAX: 919-733-6592 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

November 29, 2022 
 
Mr. Mark Morris, Executive Director (via e-mail only)  
Good Hope Hospital, Inc. 
PO Box 639 
Erwin, NC  28339 
  
Re: Project No. HL-11358-MAS/TKM 

FID No. 120572  License #MHH0974 
Good Hope Hospital 
Psychiatric Bed Expansion 
Erwin (Harnett County) 

   
Dear Mr. Morris: 
 
As of November 29, 2022, we have received and approved inspection comment documentation and 
received approval from licensure of the operation and evacuation procedures that were submitted for 
the seclusion room for the reference project.  We have notified Acute and Home Care Licensure 
Section that this project, which includes adding 16 beds under the 27G .6000 program for a total 
capacity of 32 beds, was recommended for use as of November 29, 2022.  This completes the 
documentation needed for us to close out our files for this project. 
 
Please use our Project No. HL-11358-MAS/TKM and FID No. 120572 on all correspondence related to 
this project. If you have any questions or if we can be of any further assistance, please contact our 
office at the telephone number or e-mail address listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 

                                                
Mark A. Saulnier                                                                 
Architect                                                                              
DHSR Construction Section                                                
mark.saulnier@dhhs.nc.gov                                                
(919) 855-3896 
 
cc: Stogner Architecture – David Stogner (via e-mail only) 
 Lighthouse Engineering – Paul Scott (via e-mail only) 

Harnett County Building Inspections Department – Brad Sutton (via e-mail only) 
 
 


